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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Grangemouth Lock Closures 

Mariners are advised that due to essential engineering works Grangemouth locks will be closed as 
follows: 
 
Thursday 30th November 0800-1700hrs 
Friday 1st December 0800-1700hrs 
Monday 4th December 0800-1600hrs 
Tuesday 5th December 0830-1630hrs 
 
Out with the above stated times the locks will be open as normal. FTNS will book vessels 
accordingly to ensure most efficient use of the available slots. 
 
 
 

Status of previously published notices:  
 

No 10 of 2019 remains in force 
Nos 07, 14 and 73 of 2021 remain in force 
Nos 21, 28, 55 and 86 of 2022 remain in force 
Nos of 08, 09, 22, 25, 36, 87, 89, 98, 99, and 106 2023 remain in force 

 

Issued by:  

Craig Hutchison 

Marine Manager Grangemouth 

 

 

 

 


